From: Michael McStroul

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 3:25 PM

To: Public Comments **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Jeff Church

If the man cannot work within the rules, then he should be censored and removed from office. We do not need a minority of loose cannons running our schools or government.

From: Joan1948

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 9:41 AM

To: Public Comments **Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Jeff Church

I do not want Jeff Church censured at Washoe County School Board Meetings. He is an elected official and is representing his district. I have been to all the board meetings and I don't see where he is a threat to the rest of the board. I am also against CRT being taught in Washoe County Schools.

Sincerely, Joan Rivet

Reno, NV 89509

From: Alison Gaulden

Sent: Thursday, September 30, 2021 8:13 PM

To: Public Comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Censure Church

Board members

I urge you to censure Mr Chirch who is demonstrably unfit in his role. He repeatedly shares content with his"constituents" with racist, homophobic and misogynistic language. His latest shenanigans at the public meeting arguing with counsel is just another straw in how he flagrantly ignores protocols, ethical standards and model behavior of an elected representative. His antiquated ideas are known dangers as policy to our youth. Require him to be better. But frankly he should resign. His minions imperiled Trustee Thigpen's health-Church's impact on students is that much worse.

Alison Gaulden, APR, Fellow PRSA (she, her) Chief Strategist, AGile Campaign Strategies Lecturer, Reynolds Journalism, UNR PRSSA Nevada Faculty Adviser Consultant, Wonderland Gardens NNV Intl Center Citizen Diplomat, PR Chair

From: Jennifer Tibben

Sent: Tuesday, October 5, 2021 11:12 AM

To: Public Comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Censure or remove Jeff Church

>

> Dear WCSD board of Trustees,

>

> In light of the revelations made by Kurt Thigpen, I join with him in demanding that the board of trustees ask for Jeff Church's resignation. Church has demonstrated his disdain for LGBTQ+ students and staff; he has made jokes about transphobia, and has made it clear in his newsletters that transgender students deserve no respect. He must resign now.

>

> At the very least, I urge you to censure Jeff Church for spreading disinformation about covid, masking, and vaccinations in spite of scientific evidence to the contrary. He puts our children, parents, and district staff at He brings agenda items to his subscribers and has signed on, as he says, 99% in favor of a lawsuit threatened against the board.

>

> Jennifer Tibben

>

> Sent from my iPhone

From: Elizabeth Eisenhauer

Sent: Saturday, October 9, 2021 4:03 PM

To: Public Comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Tuesday's board meeting

To WCSD Board,

Please no more mandates of any kind. We deserve our individual freedoms and rights to choose. Let each student/staff member make their own decisions regarding medical choices. Our medical choices are not yours to make for us. Please stop acting like it is. We have all been on this pandemic journey long enough to see that mass people and children are not dying. There is enough science and evidence out there for you to leave individuals alone to decide for ourselves, for a virus that is 99.9% survivable. Let us get back to life and living. Enough is enough. These mandates are way beyond overreaching. We have constitutional rights to breathe and vaccinate as we wish. Leave it be.

Thank you,

Elizabeth Eisenhauer

From: robertauers

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 1:21 PM

To: Public Comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Public Comments

To whom it concerns,

I do not want Critical Race Theory taught in Washoe County public schools. I would also like to see the mask mandate rescinded as soon the state allows it. Finally, I never want to see any kind of COVID-19 vaccine mandate for students, faculty or staff.

Best,

Robert Auers

From: Riley Sutton

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 1:00 PM

To: Public Comments

Subject: [EXTERNAL] redistricting comment

Hello,

I wanted to make this comment on the proposed maps: districts B, C, and E should be redrawn so that Sun Valley is fully contained within one trustee district, probably district B.

The district has made significant attendance zone changes to the Sun Valley area in recent years, with the construction of the two new schools that will keep Sun Valley students together at the middle and high school level. While it might be "easier" to keep the maps the same, it makes zero sense to have trustee boundaries not reflect the school attendance boundary improvements made possible by the new schools.

Best, Riley

--

Riley Sutton
Changing Dynamics - Founding Principal

Board Member, <u>NNIC</u> - ask me about helping refugees in Reno He/him

From: Dinah Maher

Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 6:43 PM

To: Public Comments
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Jeff Church

Never in as many years as I've been paying attention, have we had a member of the board of trustees who so rigorously defended ALL the people of Washoe County. Agree with him or not, he asks relevant, pertinent questions that get to the heart of issues. Had we always had a Jeff Church along our path of seeking what is best for our schools, we would never have found ourselves in the divisive, hateful environment that permeates our board meetings and the educational environment. Those who castigate him do so because they disagree with him or have an agenda that they feel is threatened by his thoughtful, inquisitive rhetoric. I probably don't agree with him about everything but I certainly appreciate his obvious intent to find an acceptable path forward. Thank you Jeff Church. And may you inspire the rest of the board of trustees and the Superintendent to do their due diligence to make the best decisions for our community.

Sincerely, Dinah Anderson-Maher